
Resolution on President Burwell’s Message on January 25  

Voted and approved 15-8-0, at the February 7, 2024, Senate Meeting 

 

The Faculty Senate believes that the new policies outlined in President Burwell’s Message to the 

Community of January 25, 2024, taken as a whole, are inconsistent with the spirit of the 

University’s Policy on Free Expression and Expressive Conduct and the Senate’s Statement of 

Values on Free Expression. We object to the lack of meaningful consultation with 

faculty, students, and staff in this matter.  

 

 


